

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

Our ref: SCPN Phonics/E-Book

20th September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

This year we are using a different scheme to teach phonics to the children in Year R and Key Stage 1 and also to those children in Key Stage 2 who have not yet completed all the phonic phases.

To support the phonics teaching in school, your child will no longer bring home a colour banded book to read but will now have access to online books on the Collins Big Cat E-Book site.

These have been specifically chosen to allow your child to practice and apply the phonic sounds they are currently learning in class. The web address and details of how to login on a device at home are all explained on the instruction sheet your child has brought home, which includes your child's personal username and password.

Our expectation is that children read an e-book 3 times a week at home and log these into their reading diary as before.

If you have any questions or need any help, please speak to your child's teacher.

Many thanks Yours sincerely

Amy Fairall

Assistant Headteacher

Fairall









